September 1, 1964

Perry R. Bass
Box 1178
Honahans, Texas

Dear Sir:

Will you please send us & C-102 plugging report on your
Julia Beeman st al Lease, well #1, NE SW, Sec. 2-245-28E?
We received a 6-102 your intention to plug, but haven't re-
ceived C-103 as to how you did plug this well.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M, L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. II
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